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I strongly oppose the passage of HB4131 out of this committee. Portland Police 

indiscrimately gassed crowds of peaceful protestors more than 100 times during one 

summer alone. The restraints imposed by the previous bill were desperately needed 

and do not need to be changed. Police do not need to be given more power to cause 

harm to protestors asserting their legal rights to gather and protest. Please, for the 

saftey of the community, do not pass this bill. 


